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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

ZIMBABWE STOCK EXCHANGE LIMITED’S (“ZSE”) RESPONSE 
TO COVID-19 VIRUS 

 
As we continue to monitor the impact of the Covid-19 virus, the ZSE would 
like to assure our stakeholders that we remain committed to delivering 
timely and quality service to all our stakeholders.  
 
During this trying period the safety and well-being of our staff, clients, 
stakeholders and their families is our main priority. We will therefore play 
our part to keep our various stakeholders safe so as to help minimize the 
spread of the virus. 
 
In that same vein, we are implementing precautionary measures to assist 
in the containment of the coronavirus in order to protect us all. Whilst 
trading will continue as normal, the measures that will be implemented by 
ZSE are as follows; 
 
The ZSE offices will be closed to all outside visitors with immediate 
effect until the situation normalizes.  We therefore encourage our 
stakeholders to interact with us through email and our social media 
platforms. 
 
Our management team will remain available on their individual ZSE 
emails, phone, online meetings and video conferencing to continue to serve 
you. Their contact details are as follows; 
 
Enquiry Contact Person Contact Details 

General enquiries Anymore Taruvinga ataruvinga@zse.co.zw 
 

+263712921951 

Trading Robert Mubaiwa rmubaiwa@zse.co.zw 

 

+263775317500 

 

Issuer Regulation Lyndon Nkomo lnkomo@zse.co.zw 

 

+263717980123 

Finance and 

Administration 

Obert Ngwenya ongwenya@zse.co.zw 

+263779759247 

 

ICT Tinashe Mukanga tmukanga@zse.co.zw 
 

+263777768425 
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We are also temporarily suspending receipt of physical documents and we 
encourage stakeholders to send scanned copies of the same. Stakeholders can 
still access market updates through the ZSE website www.zse.co.zw 
 
Other steps we are taking to help prevent the spread of the virus include 
minimizing the number of staff members at our office. With effect from Monday 
30 March 2020, most of ZSE staff will primarily work from home. These steps are 
necessary to preserve the health of our staff and help curtail the spread of the 
virus while upholding our commitment to our stakeholders. 

 
 
The ZSE remains committed to creating an environment that is safe for its 
stakeholders and employees. We encourage everyone to take the necessary 
precautionary measures and be vigilant during this trying time. 
 
For and behalf of the Zimbabwe Stock Exchange Limited 
 
  

 
 

Justin Bgoni   

Chief Executive Officer  

Zimbabwe Stock Exchange Limited  

Date of Issue: 24 March 2020 

  

 

 

 
 

http://www.zse.co.zw/

